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Cal Washington describes himself as just an ordinary person who discovered a higher
legal jurisdiction that overrides national laws that are derived from what is called
Common Law and Admiralty Law. Cal has been using this knowledge of higher law to
confront politicians and corporate executives who are decision makers for compulsory
vaccines, smart meters, and the roll out of 5G radiation. Cal says he consistently has
won all kinds of legal challenges ranging from speeding tickets to tax liens. At the Red
Pill Expo, he is prepared to show his method, which he says has caused mayors, city
councilmen, and even heads of corporations to resign their positions within a few days
of receiving his Notice of Liability for any illness, injury, loss of income or death
that might follow their decisions.

That’s the starling message to be delivered by Cal Washington at the Red Pill Expo in
Hartford, Connecticut, June 7–9. If you cannot attend, you can watch the event online
after the video is delivered to the Archives of Red Pill University. 

Cal describes himself as just an ordinary person who discovered how the legal systems in
the Western World really work. There is a higher legal jurisdiction that overrides
national laws that are derived from what is called Common Law and Admiralty Law. Cal
discovered that, if he avoided accepting the jurisdiction of civil courts, he could
successfully challenge almost all of the civil laws that, increasingly, are diminishing
human liberty.

Cal says he consistently has won all kinds of legal challenges ranging from speeding
tickets to tax liens. At the Red Pill Expo, he is prepared to show how he did this,
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including one battle that ended in a complete victory in which the government admitted
it owed him millions of dollars.

Interesting, to be sure, but it becomes even more so when we learn that, recently, Cal
has been using this knowledge of higher law to confront politicians and corporate
executives who are decision makers for compulsory vaccines, smart meters, and the roll
out of 5G radiation. He says that mayors, city councilmen, and even heads of
corporations have resigned their positions within a few days of receiving his Notice of
Liability for any illness, injury, loss of income or death that might follow their
decisions.

Is all of this true? Frankly, I don’t know for sure, but so far, everything has checked
out. I am looking forward with great interest to hearing what Cal has to say and seeing
the evidence he will present. If politicians and corporate executives can no longer hide
behind what they call the corporate veil and if they could be held personally
responsible for the damage they do, I believe that 99% of what we hate about
corporations would disappear overnight. 

When you visit the Expo web site, you will find 27 other speakers of similar high
caliber, all of whom have experience and knowledge that is mind boggling. Cal is a
featured speaker. 

CANNOT ATTEND?
For those who are not able to attend in person, the event will be recorded, and you will
be able to view it in the comfort of your home simply by enrolling as a student at Red
Pill University. This will not be a live stream but will be available only to students
immediately following the event. Becoming a student is easy and very affordable.

CAN ATTEND?
Watching at home may be the ultimate convenience, but attending in person is the
ultimate experience, because you will be able to meet Cal Washington and all the other
speakers – and mingle with hundreds of like-minded truth seekers from around the world.
Details for both attendance and online replay are at the links below.

YOU HAVE $30 CREDIT
For everyone who receives this message, there is $30 credit coupon available toward
either a General Admission ticket or a VIP pass. When you arrive at the order form,
enter geg in the Promotional Code field and click Apply Coupon. We have 250 of these
coupons, which sounds like a lot, but they are running out fast. There now are only
about 52 places left for the VIP Dinner, and those tickets are being snapped up at an
accelerating rate, so I urge you to act quickly.

Early Bird prices end on May 31

Click for more information or to attend the event

Click for more information or to watch online

https://redpillexpo.org/rpe/geg
https://redpilluniversity.org/enrollrpu/

